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FSCA Press Release              6 February 2025  

 

FSCA temporary office relocation  

 

The offices of the Financial Sector Conduct Authority (FSCA) will be temporarily relocated 

from Riverwalk Office Park, Pretoria East, to the Orange building, Kasteel Office Park, 

Erasmuskloof. This is due to construction upgrades taking place at the current location. 

The upgrades have commenced on 1 February 2025 and are envisaged to be completed 

by 31 March 2025. All services and operations which require in-person contact will continue 

at the Kasteel Office Park. 

 

Please note that the FSCA’s contact information, including phone numbers and email 

addresses, will remain the same. Any other significant updates relating to the construction 

timelines and office re-opening will be communicated in due course. 

 

We appreciate your understanding during this transition. Should you have any queries, 

please do not hesitate to reach out to us using the following channels:  

 

Call centre: 0800 20 37 22 

Switch board: 012 428 8000 

Website: www.fsca.co.za 

LinkedIn: @fscasouthafrica 

Facebook: FSCA South Africa 

YouTube: FSCA South Africa 

 

ENDS 

 

Enquiries:  Financial Sector Conduct Authority 

Email address: Communications@fsca.co.za 

Telephone: 012 422 2842 
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